
 

 

Help Needed to Identify Bank Robbery Suspect 

January 25, 2020 

 

On Saturday, January 25, 2020, at 1:09 p.m., Washington County Sheriff’s Office deputies responded 

to a report of a bank robbery at the Wells Fargo at 3435 SW 182nd Av. in Aloha. 

The suspect is described as a Caucasian man in his late 40s or early 50s, about 6 feet tall and 180 

pounds.  He was wearing a dark blue baseball hat, a longsleeved Carhartt shirt, blue jeans, and white 

and black tennis shoes. 

Multiple deputies were on scene very quickly and used a K9 to search the area but the suspect was not 

located.  Detectives responded to the scene and are investigating the robbery with FBI assistance. 

If you recognized the suspect or have any information about this case, please call 503-846-2700. 


